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Overview

In December, MAHCP sent a survey to members to gain insight into how allied health professionals
are feeling about three key areas: staffing, workload and morale. More than 1,400 members

responded, with most seeing setbacks in 2024 and only a small percentage citing any improvement.
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said staffing has not said their workload has said morale has either
improved, and nearly half increased throughout not improved or gotten
said it is getting worse. the past year. worse in 2024.

In 2024, has staffingin
your department/area
gotten better?

No, we have actually
lost people AR

Yes, it has improved

About the same

In 2024, has your workload changed? In 2024, how has
morale changed
in your department

or area?

Improved Nochange Gotworse

62%

36% About the same

oA My workload has
decreased
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